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19th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following an excellent Transition day last Thursday, we are now in a position to share with you further details 
about our Summer school programme on Monday 19th August and Tuesday 20th August. 
 

This will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to work alongside the rest of their new year group 
and meet some of the staff, ahead of starting school in September. Lunch will be provided on all days, 
but it will be useful for students to bring a bottle of water, each day. 
 
Students will need to be dropped off at the school by 9.00am each morning and the day will end at 
2.00pm. Students will need to bring normal school equipment for the sessions. We also advise that 
students bring a waterproof, suntan lotion and a hat. Students should wear suitable clothing such as 
sports clothing as there will be a variety of activities including Physical Education. 
 
Enclosed is a medical form which must be completed and returned to Haileybury Turnford either by 
hand, marked for the attention of Mrs R Davey, or as an email sent to 
daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com. This must be returned prior to the Summer school to ensure that all 
food intolerances and allergies can be taken into consideration. 
 
We would also like to remind you Wednesday 4th September is the start date for Year 7; students are 
to arrive in school by 8.35 am.  We are also holding a Key to Success event on Monday 9th September 
at 5.00 pm.  This evening is an important opportunity for parents and carers to meet with your child’s 
pastoral staff to understand how the school will support your child through the next stage of their 
education. We hope to be able to meet as many parents and carers as possible at this important and 
informative evening.    
 
If you would like more information, or have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly 
on                     wenzelc@haileyburyturnford.com. 
 
We will be writing to you, later in summer holidays, with detailed information about the start of 
the new academic year.   
 
We very much look forward to working with you.  
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss C Wenzel 
Senior Pastoral Lead for Year 7 
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